1 December 2015

Mr Stuart Bell
Chief Executive
Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust
Warneford Hospital
Warneford Lane
Headington
Oxford
OX3 7JX



Making the health sector work for patients

Wellington House 133-155 Waterloo Road London SE1 8UG

T: 020 3747 0000 E: enquiries@monitor.gov.uk W: www.gov.uk/ monitor

Dear Stuart

Q2 2015/16 monitoring of NHS foundation trusts

Our analysis of your Q2 submissions is now complete. Based on this work, the trust's current ratings are:

Financial sustainability risk rating:

• Governance rating: Green

These ratings will be published on Monitor's website later in December.

A report on the FT sector aggregate performance from Q2 2015/16 is now available on our website¹ which I hope you will find of interest.

We have also issued a press release² setting out a summary of the key findings across the FT sector from the Q2 monitoring cycle.

If you have any queries relating to the above, please contact me by telephone on 020 3747 0481 or by email (Tom.Edgell@Monitor.gov.uk).

Yours sincerely

10m Edpen

Tom Edgell Senior Regional Manager

cc: Mr Martin Howell, Chair

Mr Mike McEnaney, Director of Finance

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/nhs-providers-quarterly-performance-report-quarter-2-201516

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/challenging-environment-for-nhs-providers